
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 2/6/2018 11:27:36 AM
Subject: FW: Heart to Heart February 15th

Attachments: 2018SSD_Flyer_Letter_StateHouse_Feb15.pdf

February is heart month, so there are many opportunities for us to have heart health checks. Heart to Heart is an 
annual event at the State House and affords us the opportunity to receive free heart health screenings. Please refer 
to the attachment. Please note that the Artery Calcium test is an offsite imaging test. The Heart to Heart screening 
will advise you if you qualify for that Artery Calcium test.
Thanks
Nurse
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
 

From: Betsy Hossenlopp 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:26 PM
 
To: Betsy Hossenlopp 
Subject: 
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